
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ March 4, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Honorable Senators and Delegates, 
 
Maryland needs to have a sensible energy plan that takes into consideration all other 
alternatives and new technologies. We should stop all new projects and form a task force to 
investigate better ways of proceeding into the future with our energy supply. 
 
Please support SB 953 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Matt Moran 
 
2931 Monocacy Bottom Rd. 
Adamstown, MD 21710 
monocacybottommatt@gmail.com 


